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From: George Etesse [mailto:lgetesse@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 08, 2016 11:17 AM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Duke Energy Gas Pipe Line 

To whom it may concern 

I received notice that Dulce Energy wants to route a 30" gas main through the eastem side of 
Hamilton County. They have 3 suggested routes. 

One is south bound under Blue Ash Road. That route shall be eliminated. Blue Ash road was 
just repaved last year from the Blue Ash City line to Deer Park. Duke Energy and any of their 
contractors do not repave streets properly and the patching they provide will break up in 2 years 
and we the taxpayers will have to pay to repave Blue Ash road again. 

Furthermore, any route Duke Energy selects, they must repave the street from curb to curb. 

Also all three routes have too many turns in them which reduces flow and the possible increase 
in pressure. 

Lastly, who is paying for this gas line and why is it needed. I don't think its for the residents of 
Hamilton County and therefore the end users should pay. 

Thank you 

George 
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